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Summer Worship at Speedway Christian Church 
 

liturgy

To kick off the summer worship schedule, there will be a fellowship meal on Thursday, May 30 at 6:30pm, 
details to come. 

Listening sessions will be held on: 

Sunday, June 2 – following worship (Bethany Room) 

Thursday, June 6 – 6:30pm (Bethany Room) 

Monday, June 10 – 12pm  

  (Bethany Room – during the Lunch and Learn time) 

Tuesday, June 18 – 6pm (Zoom) 

Saturday, June 22 – 10am (Zoom) 

 



News and Updates from Reverend Katie 

Youth/Graduation Sunday  

 

Camp  

 

 

 

Remind 

Greetings Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

ever grateful, ever true

  

Next Official Board Meeting 
Tuesday, May 14, 2024 

6:30pm 

http://www.indianadisciples.org
mailto:kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org


              

  Please keep in Prayer

 

   

                 Stewardship/Finance 
                        March 2024 
            

March 2024 Funds Received                  $  49,475 
Funds transferred to cover expenses  $            0   
 

March 2024 Expenses                            $  34,308 
March 2024  Income greater than exp.            $  15,065  
 

          
                                      

 2024 Year to Date (January—March) 
 

2024 YTD Funds Received:             $       142,547 
Funds transferred to cover expenses $                248 

2024 YTD Expenses:                        $         96,074 
2024 YTD Income greater than expenses   $         46,721 

  

2024 Stewardship  
Full Moon Of Giving 

 

April 23 - Pink Moon 
Disciples Mission Fund 

  

 

 

Our Prayers and Sympathy  

Phill Smith, Joe & Angie Smith,  
Gina & Scott Wyland 

JoAnne Smith

Shirley Westrick and family 
Don Westrick

family of Marge Heinekamp

To Mindy Lewis Hitch & Mark Lewis and family upon 
the passing of their cousin, Wendy Lewis, who passed 
away on April 2, 2024. 
 

Andrea Baetsle 
Brad Baetsle

. 

https://disciples.org/our-identity/the-design/


Spreading the Love of A Little Jesus…. 
 

Following is a story (sent from a SCC member) of 
how “A Little Jesus” has spread and touched lives 
outside are church family. 

As I mentioned, I asked for an extra little Jesus for our 
friend TQ.  He is an 83 year old Catholic man who we 
have befriended. My husband, John takes him to mass 
during the week and they have become great pals.  It is 
so cool to watch – you would LOVE TQ.  He was a 
baseball player in high school and college.  This guy 
truly loves Jesus and talks all the time about his faith.  
 

Anyway, he has had some falls and took a very serious 
one on Saturday. We learned about this on Monday and 
John and I went to visit him in ICU on Tuesday. I put the 
little Jesus in my pocket and when we got there, I said 
“Hey, TQ, I though you could use a little Jesus” and 
pulled it out. He got a HUGE smile and has kept it right 
next to him since I gave it to him. John was there again 
yesterday and TQ mentioned it.   

The gift of the Livestream 

Here’s quick look at the power and impact of our 
Livestream ministry. When we turn and wave, 
chances are good that Sandy Rominger (and 
others) are waving right back! 
 


